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2. INFORMATION

2.1
The Government announced in the recent Queen's Speech that the proposed Decentralisation and Localism Bill will include proposals to abolish the Standards Board regime.  There are currently no clear details of the scope or implications of the proposals.
2.2
Until such time as relevant legislation is passed, the statutory framework remains operative and the Standards Committee is required to continue with its statutory duties, including the assessment of allegations.  Standards for England will continue to consider cases referred to it.

2.3
As more details emerge, Standards for England will keep Chairs of Standards Committees informed of developments, but in the meantime would be interested to hear views about how future arrangements could most effectively work.  The Annual Conference for 2010 has been cancelled.
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PURPOSE OF REPORT





To update members of the Standards Committee on proposals contained in the Decentralisation and Localism Bill, recently announced in the Queen's Speech.


	





3.	RECOMMENDATION





That the report be noted.








